R.E

This term we are learning all about Mary the Mother of God and why she is so important in the Christmas story. We will be learning about the Christmas story and linking this to our production of the Nativity.

Maths

As with the rest of the school, in maths we are following the mastery approach. This term we will be learning all about 2D and 3D shapes and being confident in counting and recognising numbers to 20.

We have a very practical

based approach to maths

which helps to reinforce the

makes it a little bit more fun.

childrens learning and also

Autumn 2 Term Newsletter Yr 1

Please don't hesitate to contact school if you have any questions or concerns as most things are simple to address.

Miss Wharry

Topic

This term we will continue to learn our topic 'Where in the World am I?. We will look at where we live and will be focusing on England. We will be learning about our culture and how this is different to other people around the world. We will be linking this to the season and how we celebrate Christmas in England, we will be comparing this to other countries both in the UK and around the world.

It would be lovely to learn about your Christmas traditions to compare how we celebrate in our class even though we are from the same area.

Science

Our Science topic this term will continue to be Animals including Humans we will look at comparing animals based on their specific classification.

PF

It is important that children have their P.E. kit in school on a Monday and take it home on a Friday to be washed.

Plimsolls are needed for indoor P.E and trainers for outdoor P.E. Shorts must be plain, dark colours and children will need to wear a plain white t shirt.

If your child needs an inhaler this must be in school. PE lessons will be on a Monday.

Reminder: All children should have indoor shoes for schools and earrings must not be worn. If ear piercings are still healing then these need to be covered with plasters.

English

This half-term we will continue to develop our stamina for writing. We will continue to write in a range of different genres allowing children to express themselves in different ways. We will continue to practise phonics throughout the week to develop our understanding of different letters and sounds. As we are moving through the year we are focusing more on forming all of our letters correctly making sure our handwriting is the best it can be in every lesson.